
NDP Meeting 25/11/2021 

Attendees: -Helen Sexton, John Sexton, Hamish Thompson, John Marcer, Ros Nolan, Nasir Chaudhry, 

Pete Davies. 

Apologies: Liz Cullis, Phil Heaton-Jones, Karen Heaton Jones, Ceri Brown  

Discussion points; 

The meeting discussed a number of subjects include feedback from local residents, dog walkers and 

horse riders on both the proposed Elm Park Development and the plans for M5 junction changes. All 

the comments have been noted and will be fed into the development of the NDP. 

We have made contact with the Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust and we are investigating the 

possibility of engaging them to complete an Ecological Survey funded via the Parish Council. 

It was noted that it was proving challenging to make progress due to a lack of engagement from 

Tewkesbury Borough Council and Gloucestershire County Council.  

Agreed Actions 

• Have an initial discussion with Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust with a view to inviting them to 

further meetings. : John Marcer 

• Draw up a project plan: Ros Nolan 

• Get access to Elms Park  with the intention of walking the site to get familiar with scale of 

the development : Nasir Chaudhry 

• Write to other parish councils to gain information about the development plans: Pete Davies 


